
 

 
 
 
 

Chinese New Year Celebration 

 

29th January 2018 

Dear parents,  

 

Team Three will be celebrating Chinese New Year on Friday 16th February. We would like the 

children to wear something red as part of the celebrations. Please let me know if this will be a 

problem. Our celebration will end with a food tasting. We would like to invite parents to join us for 

food at 2.30pm. Please indicate on the slip below if there are any food allergies / intolerances. The 

children will share what they have learnt about Chinese New Year. Please complete and return the 

form to indicate if you are able to join us. If you have any questions please ask. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Miss Worthington 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Chinese New Year Celebration 

 

Name of child:   _____________________________________________  

 

I give / Do not give permission for my child to try Chinese Food  

 

 

I will / will not be able to attend the food tasting on Friday at 2.30pm 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________________ 

 


